
Kids Rock! -
PGL Edition!

We had the best
time ever!

The giant swing
was amazing!



The Willows children have been learning about various fish and
animals that live beneath the ocean waves. They learned how a
hermit crab shares its shell with an anemone which protects it
from predators. 
This week, they have started studying the beautiful book
‘Rainbow Fish’ by Marcus Pfister, and they have written down
some great descriptions of the main character. Mrs Foster is
very proud that we are trying to write all by ourselves now. 

Under the SeaUnder the SeaUnder the Sea





The Rowans had a fantastic time at the farm this week. We saw
cattle up close! We also got to see hay being cut and even got
a ride on the tractor!

On the FarmOn the FarmOn the Farm



VikingsVikingsVikings
To start our new History topic of Anglo Saxon and Viking kings,
we created our knowledge organisers and topic pages in our
books. We showcased what we already know about them and
what we wanted to find out. 



PGLPGLPGL
And we're back from a successful few days at PGL! We would
like to say a massive well done to Oaks class whom we are
incredibly proud of. Not only were they fearless and resilient in
trying new and challenging things but we had numerous
comments on how well behaved our children were. Well done
all!








